
 

 
 
PRESS RELEASE For immediate release 
 

CLARIFICATION 
TAXI DEMONSTRATION 

 
Montréal, February 10, 2015 – Aéroports de Montréal (ADM) wishes to make a clarification 
regarding allegations by taxi industry representatives about Uber. ADM has always complied with 
existing regulations. 
 
ADM met with Uber representatives. The Uber application is not available at the Montréal–Trudeau 
terminal. 
 
ADM is working in coordination with the Bureau du Taxi de Montréal on this issue and the Airport 
Patrol conducts regular surveillance, especially in passenger dropoff and pickup areas. 
 
At the same time, ADM is working together with the taxi industry to improve service. ADM would 
like to reiterate the airport taxi fleet is reserved solely for holders of a taxi or limousine permit. 
 
About Aéroports de Montréal 
Aéroports de Montréal is the local airport authority that has been responsible for the management, 
operation and development of Montréal–Trudeau and Montréal–Mirabel international airports since 
1992. The Corporation employs 650 people at both airports and at head office. ADM has been ISO 
14001 certified since 2000 and BOMA BESt certified since 2008. 
 
For further information about Aéroports de Montréal and its operations, please visit our website 
at www.admtl.com. 
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Source: Christiane Beaulieu 
Vice-President, Public Affairs and Communications  
 

 


